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This Week
The Queen’s Funeral: School will be closed for the day on Monday 19th September 

for the funeral of HM Queen Elizabeth II.

ITV This Morning & Meridian Tonight: You may have seen us on ITV’s “This Morning” 

programme on Tuesday, and on “Meridian Tonight” on Tuesday evening. The morning 

broadcast can be viewed online via the ITV Hub website. (There is a direct link on the 

News page of our website and on our Facebook page). The Meridian Tonight feature is 

no longer available on their site but can be viewed as a part of this week’s QEII 

Newsround, again on our website and Facebook page.

HPV Vaccinations: Year 8 HPV vaccinations will take place on the morning of 

Wednesday 21st September for children where consent has been given by 

parents/carers.

Head2Head Theatre Wizard of Oz: Head2Head Theatre are presenting another of 

their sensory drama/activity sessions in our Studio on Sunday 9th October. Please 

see the attached flyer for details.

Letters Home
Seniors Classes: Swimming information letter.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Ben, Globetrotters - answering questions about time sequencing quickly and confidently.

Sam, Globetrotters - excellent sequencing and use of time language.

Mark, Adventurers - independently colouring his tribute to the Queen.

Yoimoji of the Week: Jambop
Jambop is a Brave Raccoon. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.



Class News from Trailblazers Class

Trailblazers have had a lovely week! We've enjoyed painting watercolour sunsets, 

playing badminton in PE and doing yoga on the pink peanut ball!
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